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MEETING DATE:  March 21, 2017                               LOCATION:  MUSI-204 
TIME:  1:00PM-2:00PM RECORDER: D. Kyte; Sr. Clerical Assistant 
ATTENDING:  

  E. Adamis 
  P. Chambers-Salazar 
  J. Dallal 
  W. Georges 
  L. Leach 

  J. Minei 
  H. Estrada, Compton Representative 
  G. Castro; M. Lanier, Fine Arts counselors 
  B. Price, Dean 
  W. Cox, Associate Dean

Guest:  

MEETING MINUTES 
 

I. INFORMATION/ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

A. Minutes from February 21, 2017  

• Approved. 

B. Quajuana Chapman  

• Q. Chapman, Curriculum Advisor, is no longer with ECC.  The chair, Allison 

Carr, will stay on through the end of the spring semester.  Please contact A. Carr 

with any curriculum related questions/ issues. 

• Portia Rushin has transferred to Nursing so she is no longer available for 

curriculum assistance. 

• The board wants to update the job description for the Curriculum Advisor 

position so it is delaying the process 

 

II. DISCUSSION/ACTIONS 

 

A. Standard Reviews 

• Art 141, 144, 146 need to do standard reviews. 

• Art 142 was one on the Chancellor level to remove the prerequisite but it never 

came back.  W. Cox will follow-up on this. 
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• COMS wants to reactivate the Certificate.  They will need to write a 

justification and follow the same process as when it was first created.  There is 

no Top Code for COMS so it cannot be CTE.   

• The committee should have received a notice to vote on some CTE reviews. 

• J. Dallal has sent Art 247 to the counselors but has not gotten a response.  W. 

Cox will follow-up on this. 

 

B. New Proposals 

• J. Dallal will submit new proposals for upper level courses. 

• For new proposals, if approved will be offered in 1 year (Fall 2018) 

• W. Georges is inserting a survey.  The department needs to develop an advisory 

committee to assist with curriculum. 

• World Dance – the department will revamp the course.  L. Adams will be 

focusing on the Dance Certificate first then will focus on revamping the World 

Dance course. 

• P. Chambers-Salazar is still working on Music 101.  She plans to start over.  

The committee discussed wording that may assist with the approval of the 

course. 

 

III. OTHER  

• The committee discussed the issue of students not having enough units to get an 

AA when doing the AA-T program.   

• It was suggested that we start working on Credit by Exam courses. 

• Another suggestion was to having students submit substitution of course petitions 

to help meet AA requirements. 
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